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THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY 

NUTRITIONAL ECOLOGY WORKING GROUP 

TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIPS FOR: 

THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY’S 31ST ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

Baltimore, Maryland, October 19-23, 2024 

  

The Nutritional Ecology Working Group (NEWG) of The Wildlife Society (TWS) is pleased 

to provide 2-4 travel scholarships to support presenter travel to the TWS annual 

conference in Baltimore, Maryland. We will award scholarships ranging from $250-500, 

depending on number of applicants, merit, financial need, and availability of funds. 

To receive the award, an individual must meet the eligibility requirements listed below, 

complete the application via the link below, and travel to the conference in October.  

Applications must be received by August 2nd, 2024.  

Successful applicants will be asked to provide a short article about their conference 

experience for the NEWG Newsletter and to serve on a NEWG committee for 1 year. 

Eligibility 

Applicants must: 

 Be a current member of NEWG 

 Be a current student or recent graduate (degree received within the last 12 

months) 

 Have a poster or oral presentation related to nutritional ecology accepted as part 

of the TWS conference 

Apply at the link below by August 2nd, 2024 

https://forms.gle/fXkT7AtP2xU2UJVt5 

Award recipients will be notified no later than August 9th, 2024. 

Email questions to tws.nutritional.ecology@gmail.com. 
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